
Saltash Town Council awards £59,069 to support young people in Saltash 

 

Saltash Town Council recognises the increased need for detached professional youth 

work in Saltash. Due to this demand the Town Council continue their commitment to 

the youth of the town and the organisations that provide vital services to them. 

Following a successful tendering process Livewire and The Core have each been 

awarded £29,534.50 for the financial year 2023-24. 

The Town Council looks forward to receiving regular reports from both organisations 

on the essential work they are delivering in Saltash.  

The Chairman of Saltash Town Council, Councillor Julia Peggs said “I have seen the 

amazing work that both organisations deliver in the town and thank them for the 

service they provide. I am delighted that the Town Council can continue to support 

them and the young people in Saltash”.  

 

 

 


